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Hello Grade 3 families and caretakers!  

 Welcome back!  Happy New Year! It was wonderful to see the smiles and excitement on 
Monday as we returned to school.  The Grade 3 class is off to a wonderful start together!   

 

January Reminders and Upcoming Events 

Family Breakfast and Pajama Day: This Friday you are welcome to join the school for our 
annual Family Breakfast. Doors will be open at 8:00am! It is also our monthly PJ DAY for Grade 3 
(the first Friday of each month!) 

Polarettes Gymnastics: Monday, January 11th & Wednesday, January 13th.  

Field Trip: Our next Field Trip is Friday, January 15th to the Go Nuts! Student 
Choreography Show at the Yukon Arts Centre from 12:45-2:00pm.  Please return the 

field trip forms ASAP.   

Swimming: Next Swimming: Friday, January 22nd  

Food Bank Donations:  We are nearing 100 days at school.  We will be collecting 
canned goods of any kind to see how many groups of 100 we can make as a school! Thank 

you in advance for any donations you are able to donate! And thank you to those who were able to 
contribute in December. They were very grateful and thankful for what we were able to give them! 

Classroom Microwave: Unfortunately, the microwave in our classroom is broken.   Therefore, 
students will not be able to warm up lunches.  Please provide lunches for them that do not have to 
be warmed up. If you have a microwave that could be donated to our class, please let me know! 

Thank you.   

Music Class: For the weeks leading up to Spring Break, the Grade 3 class will having a 
30 minute music class with Ms. Andrea on Thursdays from 1:00-1:30! This is an exciting 
change in our schedule!  

  Social Studies:  Our Socials unit for the upcoming weeks is “Community.” Please talk 
about Whitehorse and the meaning of community with your student!       

 

Sincerely, ���  

   

  Ms. Dykman 

 

Contact Information: 
 

Email: sarah.dykman@yesnet.yk.ca 
School Phone:  867-667-5189 

 
 


